
PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

PUBLIC HEARING ON FY 2013-2014 BUDGET  

& WATER AND SEWER RATES 

La Feria Utilities Board 

 County of Cameron, State of Texas 

 

The La Feria Utilities Board will conduct a public hearing for the forthcoming FY 2013-

2014 Budget and water and sewer rates.  The hearing is scheduled for the purpose of 

reviewing the proposed new fiscal year budget and allow citizen participation in that 

review.  The hearing will be held during a regular meeting of the Utilities Board on 

Tuesday, August 13, 2013 at 5:15 P.M. in the City Commission Meeting Room, 115 E. 

Commercial Avenue, La Feria, Texas. 

 

The public is invited to attend and participate during the public hearing.  If you are 

unable to attend this public hearing, you may address written comments to City Manager 

Sunny K. Philip, 115 E. Commercial Avenue, La Feria, Texas 78559. 

 

 


